Board Reorganization

Question:

In July our district will reorganize the Board for the positions of Board Chairman, Vice Chairman, and Treasurer. Is there a
certain form we use for that swearing in?

Answer:

Idaho Code 59-401 provides information regarding oath of office. You can view this Code by selecting this link: I.C.
59-401. Normally the clerk of the board administers this oath during the Board's first meeting after July 1. There
isn't a specific form that you need to complete, other than you could have a signature on the oath, record in the
minutes, and insert it into your board section in the policy manual if you wish.

Idaho School Boards Association
PO Box 9797 (866) 799-4722 www.idsba.org
Boise, ID 83707-4797 (208) 854-1480 info@idsba.org

School Boards Association

Ask ISBA is a service of the Idaho School Boards Association. Questions may be published online at www.idsba.org or in ISBA’s quarterly magazine, the SLATE.

DISCLAIMER: The Idaho School Board Association, as a service to its member school districts and school boards, provides general assistance or information regarding issues of administration
related to school districts. However, the Idaho School Board Association and its employees and agents are not legal experts, and are not intending to provide legal advice or services. The Idaho
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recommendations, information, or other assistance provided to its member school districts, and such members should understand that such advice, etc. is provided for general and
informational purposes only. By providing this advice, the Idaho School Board Association is not and does not create any special relationship with its members, other than for the purpose of
providing general information, which should be verified with legal experts.


http://www.idsba.org/
mailto:info@idsba.org
http://www.idsba.org/

